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Dear Sir/Madam:

Subject: Individual Wastewater System (IWS) for
Owner/Lessee: State of Hawaii Hawaii Health Systems Corp
Project Site: 96-1115 Kamani Street, Pahala, HI
TMK: 396023043
IWS File No.: 64432 (Septic Tank)
Old File No.: N/A

The subject wastewater plans have been reviewed by the Wastewater Branch for conformance to applicable
provisions of Hawaii Administrative Rules, Title 11, Chapter 62, entitled Wastewater Systems. The IWS plan
conforms to applicable provisions of Chapter 11-62.

As the professional engineer responsible for the design of the above wastewater plan, it is your responsibility
to inform the owner/lessee of the property that: a) the IWS plans must be attached to each set of permit
construction plans, b) the IWS must be installed by a licensed contractor holding A, C-9, C-37, C-37a
or C-43 license, c) inspected and certified by the designing engineer, d) authorized in writing by the
Department of Health before use, and e) IWS approval expires in one year without concurrent

active building permit.

For new dwellings, the Department of Health will process an applicable county building permit application
provided that all information submitted as part of the IWS plan and county building permit application are
consistent with each other and meet applicable provisions of Chapter 11-62, HAR at the time of permit
application.

For renovation projects that require abandoning the existing cesspool and/or require building modifications to
the existing dwelling (require separate permit) to comply with Chapter 11-62, HAR, the new IWS and/or
required modifications to the existing dwelling must be completed prior to applying for a County Building
Permit for the project. For clarification purposes, the separate building modifications permit to the existing
dwelling will be considered completed when the County Building Permit is properly closed for that work.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dane Hiromasa at 322-1963.
Sincerely,

SINA PRUDER, P.E.
Chief, Wastewater Branch
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